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HILLS MOTORISTS GET MOVING WITH ROAD UPGRADE 
NOW COMPLETE 

 
Motorists will now be able to enjoy a smoother and more efficient journey along 
Showground Road at Castle Hill, with work now complete on the essential upgrade. 
 
Member for Castle Hill Ray Williams MP said the $65 million upgrade of the busy 
arterial road will aim to reduce congestion and increase traffic capacity for motorists. 
 
“The completion of this much-needed upgrade is excellent news for the thousands of 
motorists who travel along this corridor each day,” Mr Williams said. 
 
“Showground Road is now two lanes in each direction between Windsor Road and Old 
Northern Road which will provide safer and more reliable journeys for motorists. 
 
“More than 38,000 vehicles use Showground Road each day so it was important this 
upgrade was delivered to meet predicted growth from development in the area.” 
 
Mr Williams said the first stage of the upgrade between Carrington Road and Cheriton 
Avenue was opened to traffic in April 2018. 
 
“Following consultation with Castle Towers around their redevelopment, work on the 
second stage of the upgrade started in May 2019,” Mr Williams said. 
 
“Work has been carried out to widen the road to two lanes in each direction between 
Kentwell Avenue and Pennant Street, as well as install new traffic lights at the 
intersection with Cheriton Avenue. 
 
“Pedestrians are also benefitting from new footpaths along the entire length of 
Showground Road. 
 
“Motorists and the community are thanked for their patience while work was carried out 
on this essential upgrade.” 
 
For more information about road projects being carried out across NSW visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au. 
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